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This is another tactic to oppress those who stand for free and fair elections. This is 

another attempt by this regime, run by a felon and supported by those who believe 

that might is right. That bullying is right. We need to retain current voting by mail in 

order to allow EVERYONE a fair chance to vote. On behalf of seniors, the disabled, 

rural communities, busy families, and just plain Oregonians who cannot vote in 

person within the limiting time frame— THIS MUST NOT PASS.  


